
September 22, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Port Angeles, Wash. – The Port Angeles High School (PAHS) College & Career Fair is set this year 
for Tuesday, September 26 between 8:00 – 9:35 a.m. in the Activities Gym.  Over 55 institutions 
will be in attendance to provide information about post-secondary education options.  

The College Fair reflects the many pathways which PAHS students pursue after graduation, 
including two-year colleges, four-year private colleges, four-year public colleges, and career and 
technical schools, as well as military branches.  Representatives will be available to talk about 
Community-based Employers/Apprentice programs, On-The-Job training programs, and 
college/financial aid. 

In an effort to make this event as meaningful at possible for all participants, some significant 
changes have been made this year. The student body will be divided into two groups; Freshmen 
and Sophomores will begin in the Auditorium to listen to three short presentations, then 
proceed to the Activities Gym to interact with College and Career Representatives.  Juniors and 
Seniors will begin in the Activities Gym, then proceed to the Auditorium for the second half of 
their allotted time.    

To reduce our carbon footprint, a website has been created to house all the information and 
resources to help students and their parents prepare to make the most of attending the College 
& Career Fair. A schedule of events, as well as a complete listing of attending participants and 
other valuable information is available on the PAHS College & Career Fair 2017 website: 
https://sites.google.com/gg.pasd.wednet.edu/pahscollegeandcareerfair/home 

For additional assistance, contact: 

Patsene Dashiell 
Communications and Community Relations Coordinator 
Port Angeles School District 
360.565.3703  
pdashiell@portangelesschools.org  
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